
 

 
 
The Snowstorm countdown is on! Let’s all rally together to give our teachers the bonus they 
deserve this holiday season by making a gift to Snowstorm! 
 
Thank you so much to those of you who have already contributed. We are 18% of the way to 
our $13,000 goal. 

🎁 DONATE TO SNOWSTORM 🎁 

So, what exactly is Snowstorm? Well, in lieu of 
individual gifts, Snowstorm is a way to show 
our appreciation with a monetary bonus. We 
ask you, the parents, to make a monetary 
donation which is then divided among the 70+ 
teachers and staff members of Archway 
Glendale and presented as a holiday bonus.  

There are only three days left to give. All the 
money raised by Friday will show up on our 
teacher’s December 24th payroll.  
 
This is likely the last year we will be 
participating in Snowstorm, so let’s make it 
count! 
 

🎁 DONATE TO SNOWSTORM 🎁 
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